
September Newsle琀琀er 

Well, we survived Idalia! We are so blessed to live in Florida, and going 
through things like this is just one of the things we live with. Thanks to 
Andrea, Barb, Larry and Chris & Sue for taking up all the pool furniture! 

 We had more repairs on the pool, all the equipment is old, just as our 
own homes, old things need 昀椀xing or replacing and it’s costly!  

Adams Tree service did an outstanding job, they cleaned up as they 
went. All done in two days, with cu琀�ng, trimming and stump grinding. 

Design Landscaping have been doing a good job, and we have had no 
complaints so far……. yayy, and saving money monthly to boot!  

Termite inspec琀椀ons will be next on the agenda, and we are looking for 
another company as Hughes feels they lost money on the contract last 
year.  We had a quote of $5,000 but they took back the bid, too much 
work. Any sugges琀椀ons will be appreciated as we try other companies. 

We have a desperate need for more board members, please consider 
volunteering your 琀椀me and services. We must have a minimum of 3 
people to cons琀椀tute a board per state regs. This is your community, so 
contact Andrew @ Ameritech to put your name in.  We have a board 
mee琀椀ng coming up 9/20 Wednesday at 6pm, and have a guest speaker 
coming at 6:30pm from our local Police Department so please a琀琀end!    


